
A Special Called meeting of the Murphy Town Council was held on February 27, 2023 at 9:00 pm 

at Murphy Fire Department. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss budget goals and priorities 

for the 2023-2024 fiscal year. 

  

Town Manager: Chad Simons            

     Council: Barry McClure, Frank Dickey  

         Keisha Dockery, Gail Stansell   

                  Charlene Smith 

      Mayor Tim Radford 

 

Mayor Tim Radford opened the meeting at 9 am. 

 

The Town Council discussed department head budget requests at length. No action was taken. The 

department head budget memos are attached in the minute book. 

 

Adjourn 

 

Motion was made by McClure to adjourn the meeting at 10:05 a.m. Motion carried unanimously.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


